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You will find a questionnaire as an attachment that will serve as a basis for the "Financial Systems used by 
the Paying Agencies" workshop that will take place during the Conference of Directors in Namur from 27 to 
29 October 2010. 
 
Could you please send the completed questionnaire back by e-mail to the following address 
28thconferencenamur@spw.wallonie.be on 20 September 2010 at the latest. 
 
In order to analyze those documents in an efficient way, your replies are to be sent in a 2-columns Excel file 
format, with the question numbers in the first column and the answers in the second one. If a question has 
more than one possible answer, it must be separated by a semi-colon within a same cell. An example is 
appended. 
 
Please name your file after the Member State for which it is produced, followed by the name of the Paying 
Agency as applicable. 
 
 
Appendix 1: Questionnaire. 
Appendix 2: Model questionnaire answer file. 
Appendix 3: Questionnaire answer file. 
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